
Good morning, today is Monday, November 6th 
 
We will have GIVE meetings during lunches today.  Due to a library schedule conflict, 
6th and 8th grade lunch meetings will be held in Mrs. Matheson’s room number 217.   
 

The PTSA will be having a Dine Out at Boston's (in Mill Creek) on Tuesday from 5-
8pm. Have a great meal out with your family, or pick up a to-go order, and part of the 
proceeds from the evening will go to the Gateway PTSA to support fun programs at 
school.  Just remember to leave your receipt in the jar by the register on the way out.  
 
Remember, this weekend was the beginning of Daylight Savings time. Because it is 
darker earlier, students are not permitted to walk or bike home when attending after-
school sports and activities. If you are staying after school for a club, sport, or activity, 
you must have a ride or take the activity bus. 
 
A friendly reminder, please check the library door before you enter.  On many days, like 
today, there are classes and the library is not open.  Please do not enter if you see the 
closed sign.   
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 


